
 
 
 

JACKSONVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
BLUE RIBBON COMMISSION ON CEMETERIES 

 
PUBLIC HEARING 

 
The Blue Ribbon Commission on Cemeteries will hold a public hearing on 
Tuesday, August 7, 2007 at 7:00 p.m. at City Hall to allow interested citizens 
an opportunity to address their concerns about cemeteries and to provide 
input to help develop a plan for the identification, maintenance and 
preservation of non-commercial burial sites in Duval County.   
 
Citizens with an interest in, or concern about, abandoned and neglected 
unincorporated cemeteries in Jacksonville are encouraged to attend the 
public hearing and to suggest matters for the Commission to include in its 
study, which will be conducted from September to November, 2007. 
 

TUESDAY, AUGUST 7, 2007 
7:00 P.M. 

 
CITY COUNCIL COMMITTEE ROOM B 

1st FLOOR, CITY HALL 
117 W. DUVAL STREET 

 
For further information contact Steve Rankin at 396-3052 or Jeff Clements at 630-1405 


